
 
1 

 WELCOME TO OUR SUMMER NEWSLETTER 

 

 

 

 

Wyre Forest School’s families and safeguarding team is committed to 

supporting our families in the best way we can. Please find contact 

details below for ANY concerns or worries for your child or your 

family.  

We can support any worries or concerns around SEND, safeguarding, 

behaviour, mental health, relationships, housing, finances, transport 

and much more. 

The Families and Safeguarding Team 
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Hello there! 

Alison Hopkins, Deputy Head at 
Wyre Forest School. 

As part of the safeguarding 
team, my role is to ensure that 
all our pupils are safe and that 
families are well supported 

If you have any concerns about 
keeping your child safe, your 
child’s attendance or would like 
some advice or support 
regarding an issue at home 
please contact me at 

ahopkins@wfs.worcs.sch.uk 

Family Front 

Door 

01905 822666 

Dial this number if 

you are concerned 

that a child is at 

risk of SERIOUS 

HARM 

Donna Lester - Early Intervention Family Support  
I am situated at the front gate at the start and end of 
each school day, please come and speak to me about any 
concerns.  Alternatively, email me on  

dml31@wfs.worcs.sch.uk                     
 

Hannah White – Challenging Behaviour Family 
Support – Mon, Tues, Wed, Thurs 
I am working closely with the schools’ behaviour lead 
to support families with concerns around behaviour. 
Please don’t hesitate to contact me on 
hwhite@wfs.worcs.sch.uk 
 

Lauren Gillam - Early Years Family Support – Mon, 
Tues, Wed, Fri 
I will be available at the early year’s hub in the 

morning and afternoon for parents to speak to me 

about any concerns.  

lgillam@wfs.worcs.sch.uk  
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Family Support through the Holidays 
 

Donna Lester has recently been promoted to Senior Family Support Worker.  

This means she will be available for support throughout the school holidays.  

You can contact Donna between 9am and 3pm.  

Please ring the school office and choose option 7 on the phone system to be put 

through to Donna.  

 

Introducing… 
 

Please welcome Lauren to the team! 

Lauren will be the new family support worker for early years when she returns 

from maternity leave after half term. 

Lauren will be available at the early year’s hub in the morning and afternoon 

for parents to speak to her about any concerns. 
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Click the link to read the story and refer yourself to the 

sleep support service: 

 

A Good Night's Sleep Has Transformed Our Family Life - 

Cerebra 

https://cerebra.org.uk/latest-news/a-good-nights-sleep-has-transformed-our-family-life/?utm_source=Mailpoet&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=newsflash-may23
https://cerebra.org.uk/latest-news/a-good-nights-sleep-has-transformed-our-family-life/?utm_source=Mailpoet&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=newsflash-may23

